
"I request that you pass SB844 and SB763 and ensure that Oregon’s 21-23 budget includes funding that supports the creation of an 
Oregon Drug Affordability Board and allows the state to monitor the activities of pharmaceutical sales representatives. By doing this 
you will take substantive action during the current legislative session to control the extreme rise in prescription drug prices for all 
Oregonians."


